
FLL Landside Advisory 

Please Post and Disseminate to All Airport Employees and Applicable Vendors 

ISSUED: Friday, July 20, 2018          FLL 2018-20   BCAD Landside Operations 

I595 RAMP TO TERMINAL DRIVE AND RETURN TO 
TERMINAL LOOP LANE CLOSURES 

Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) Project 

Project Location: I-595 Ramp to Terminal Drive and Return to Terminal Loop

Work Schedule:  Sunday, July 22, 2018 through Thursday, July 26, 2018     9PM to 5AM

Work Performed:  Southbound U.S. 1 and eastbound Interstate 595 will encounter slower traffic and lane 
restrictions where their exit ramps for airport traffic merge. Two lanes will be closed on the circular ramp 
into the airport at any time due to the maintenance work that includes resurfacing the roadway. The 
affected lanes will vary throughout the week. A Maintenance of Traffic (MOT) will be in place. 

 Expect delays entering the Airport

 Two lanes will be blocked each night

Report issues to Airport Operations Control Center 954-359-1201




